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Date

Organization

Any Street

City, ST, zip code

Atten:  Contact Pearson

Dear Contact Person,

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Public Library. We are requesting a donation of new books for our Every Child Ready to Read @ your library program on July 13, 2000.  

Every Child Ready to Read @ your library is an exciting national curriculum that libraries are using to educate and support parents around early literacy.  Our upcoming training perfectly supports your mission to increase literacy rates by educating parents about early literacy.  Parents will learn why early literacy is important and how to integrate early literacy activities, such as reading aloud, into their daily routine.  Research shows that reading to children before they start school is the single most important activity to prepare them for later success in school and life.    

Providing three new, developmentally appropriate books to each of the 20 parents attending the training   will ensure that those parents have the necessary reading materials to share with the children at home..  A home library has proven to be   a key indicator of a child’s later success in reading and in life.   

Please consider our request for 60 new books.  Your organizations generosity will be recognized  in print in the training packet, in our introductions at the beginning of the training and with a bookplate in each book..   

I can be reached at 555-321-6545 or myemail@library.com to answer any questions you might have. I look forward to discussing a possible partnership when I follow-up by phone in 10 days. (one the date?)
Sincerely,

Your Name

Youth Services Librarian
Date

Organization

Any Street

City, ST, zip code

Atten:  Contact Pearson

Dear Contact Person,

I am writing this letter to you on behalf of the Public Library  requesting a donation of food (refreshments) for Storytelling Event which will be held (date) at (place). 
The Storytelling Event in an exciting (day/evening) event designed to get more children and parents involved  in early literacy activities in our community. Descriptiong of the event.

Food would be a wonderful addition to this program for the estimated 30 people who have already registered. Please consider a food donation for this worthwhile family community event..  

Your generous contribution will be recognized on the day of the event as well as in any print or media notice of  the program. ppreciate your contribution to this community event. 

I can be reached at 555-321-6545 or myemail@library.com to answer any questions you might have. Please expect my follow-up phone call in 10 days.

Sincerely,

Your Name

Youth Services Librarian







